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	Comments


ERCOT recognizes that Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) 410 was submitted as an approach to resolving the arbitrage issue raised during the NPRR340, Introduction and Definition of Duration-Limited Resources (formerly “Unannounced HSL test for Duration-Limited Resources”), discussions.  ERCOT agrees with the sponsor of NPRR410 that energy storage should not be treated as a Generation Resource or a Load Resource, depending upon its state of charge, but rather as a new type of Resource in the ERCOT System. 

During the September 1, 2011 Public Utility Commission of Texas (PUCT) open meeting, Chairman Nelson instructed PUCT Staff to schedule an energy storage workshop to discuss the storage issues.  Subsequent thereto, PUCT Staff opened Project No. 39764, Issues Relating to Energy Storage and Emerging Technologies, and has further scheduled a workshop for October 7, 2011, to discuss electric energy storage facilities in the ERCOT Region.  ERCOT believes that this proposal should be discussed at the workshop and therefore respectfully requests that PRS table NPRR410 until its October 20, 2011 meeting. 

In the event that PRS elects not to table NPRR410, ERCOT intends to file subsequent comments with proposed modifications to address the characteristics of having Energy Storage Load Zones in the Protocols. The NPRR as written contains incorrect formulas that need to be corrected due to the introduction of the concept of Energy Storage Load Zones with only one electrical bus.

	Revised Cover Page Language


None at this time.
	Revised Proposed Protocol Language


None at this time.
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